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Friday, January 06, 2017 

Dear School Owner and Interested Party: 
 

The National Accrediting Commission of Career Arts & Sciences, Inc. (NACCAS) Board of 

Commissioners, in accordance with Sections 10.0 and 10.1 of the Rules of Practice and 

Procedure and 34 CFR 602.23 (b), seeks comments on institutions that are currently in the 

process of applying for accreditation or renewal of accreditation. Please click on this link to 

download a copy of the Call for Comment: Schools in Application Process (December 2016) 

document. 

If you have information that would contribute to the Commission's review of any of the 

institutions listed, please complete the attached comment form at the end of the Call for 

Comment and e-mail it to Erykah Wilkerson at ewilkerson@naccas.org. Please include "School 

List Call for Comment: December 2016" in the Subject line of your email. Pursuant to Section 

10.1 of NACCAS' Rules of Practice and Procedure, please submit all comments within 15 days 

of the date of distribution of this Call for Comment. 

http://x.jtrk86.net/u.z?j=309027542&m=1AA5100F63484DCEAE7B47123B19DE5E
http://elibrary.naccas.org/InfoRouter/docs/Public/Website%20Documents/School%20List%20Call%20%20for%20Comment/School%20List%20Call%20for%20Comment%20December%202016.pdf
mailto:ewilkerson@naccas.org?subject=School%20List%20Call%20for%20Comment%3A%20December%202016

